Commissioner Al French appointed to Freight Mobility Strategic Investment Board
Governor Jay Inslee recently appointed Spokane County Commissioner Al French to serve a four-year term on the Washington State Freight Mobility Strategic Investment Board.

Commissioner French fills a vacant position on the board held by a County representative and will attend his first meeting virtually on March 17, 2023.

Learn more about the Washington State Freight Mobility Strategic Investment Board at fmsib.wa.gov.  
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